
Legal Notice  
 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
FOR DESIGN PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

 
The Medina County District Library Board of Trustees is accepting qualifications from 
design professionals to provide services for its Facilities Master Plan. The Project is 
anticipated to include evaluation, planning, cost estimating, and programming 
recommendations for a 15-20 year plan to renovate and maintain the Library’s 
facilities. Interested firms may request an RFQ from Allison Gaebelein, Fiscal Officer, 
at gaebelein@mcdl.info. Qualifications will be accepted until 12:00 p.m. local 
time, May 7, 2025. 
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